STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ao MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

TONEY ANAYA POST OFFICE BOX 2088 . . *.ff

GOVERNOR July 20, 1983 STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING ; -~ 1 *
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501 " -

(5051 827-5800 Sl

Etheldred T. Ross
P.O. Box 476
Panhandle, Texas 79068

Re: Hayoz Wells Nos. 1, 2, & 3
T-19N, R-30E -
Harding County, NM

Dear Mr. Ross: v

This letter is to inform you that recent field inspections on the subject
wells indicate that reclamation of your Hayoz Well No. 2 has yet to be
completed and that your No. 1 well needs to have a surface plug and dry
hole marker installed unless you have immediate plans on completing this

well.

Hayoz Well No. 3 is considered by the New Mexico Oil ConservationfDivisioﬁ
as an abandoned location and no drilling is to be started without new per-

.

mits.

This letter is our final request that you provide the required forms and
site work on these wells. Failure to comply with this request in a timely
manner will force the Division to institute? legal action.

Your assistance in this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Petroleum Geologist

REJ/dp




